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February 2018 
 
Attn: Parents/Friends of Birchland Students 
 
As I’m sure you are all aware the PAC has been trying to raise funds to replace the outdated and 
non-functioning sound equipment at the School.  The Christmas Concert was a huge success 
and helped us raise over $1200 dollars towards the purchase of this equipment but we still 
need your help as the School has received a quote of between five to six thousand dollars for 
the replacement cost.   
 
Who doesn’t love Tupperware? It’s completely useful and practically lasts forever.  It is also a 
great way to raise the needed funds for the sound equipment as 40% of the profits are 
returned to the PAC.  That’s a huge amount.  Save yourself some time and money as the 
shipping cost will also be covered by the PAC. 
 
This fundraiser will run until midnight on February 20th, 2018.  All cheques can be made out to 
the Birchland Parent Advisory Council.  Orders will take approximately 4-6 weeks to arrive so 
it’ll be just in time for Mother’s Day.  As an added incentive, our Fundraising Coordinator,  
Ms. Idlington, will also be donating a gift to the family that brings in the most sales.   So please 
share this fundraiser with your friends and family.   
 
As a small school we realize we ask a lot of our limited Parent Community and we thank each 
and every one of you for every contribution you have made over the years.  If you have any 
questions please feel free to contact any member of the PAC through our email: 
birchlandparentadvisorycouncil@gmail.com. 
 
Regards, 
 

Mrs. Goncalves 

 
Stella GONCALVES 
Chair, BPAC 
 
ENCLOSURE 
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